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From: Robin Farrish

To: Robin Proebsting

Subject: MICA

Date: Thursday, March 23, 2017 7:47:15 AM
Hello,

I'm writing regretfully to voice my opinion against the MICA plan as it currently exists. The addition of the paved
road taking additional park land, the lack of parking, and the potential cost to the city in maintaining the large
structure MICA isn't financially viable is just too much.

I strongly support arts, but this building is too big & expensive in the planned location. The large Bellevue project
will take potential clients/customers, especially during the 1-90 construction. MICA needs to scale down its plans
and make them appropriately sized for just our community and choose a new location that doesn't take so much land
from our small park.

Land in Luther Burbank would make more sense for the city to donate. It's larger, has parking, closer to transit &
existing community center (which could just be expanded).

Thank you for your consideration.

Robin Farrish
4323 W Mercer Way
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